
 

 

 
From: Barbara Geddis [mailto:barbarag@geddisarchitects.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 12:15 PM 

To: Russo, Lorraine; White, Daphne 

Cc: Wrinn, Michael 
Subject: RE: 250 Cannon Road ZB and Tonight 

 

Sure. It automatically said he was away. 

 

I see their logic of the application, and am on record about the poor sight lines there. In 

fact, I watched during COVID when they changed the grading at least twice during 

construction to keep shaving away at the hillside, I kept saying to my fellow walkers in 

my family that they are clearly going to come back about the second driveway. 

 

But, as you recall,  this was such a big deal with P and Z when this was approved.  There 

were those who thought some other application with other curb cuts would be coming 

later for the balance of the acreage. 

 

Barbara 

 

 

 
From: Russo, Lorraine <Lorraine.Russo@WILTONCT.ORG>  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 12:07 PM 
To: Barbara Geddis <barbarag@geddisarchitects.com>; White, Daphne 
<Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Cc: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: RE: 250 Cannon Road ZB and Tonight 
 

Barbara –  

I believe Michael is in the office today, but will be on vacation starting tomorrow. 

 

I have copied him into this email.  He hosts the Zoom Meetings and should be able to let you in 

to speak at the appropriate time.   

I’m sure he will contact you if he needs additional information. 

Thank you. 

Lorraine Russo 

 
From: Barbara Geddis [mailto:barbarag@geddisarchitects.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 12:04 PM 

To: Russo, Lorraine; White, Daphne 

Subject: FW: 250 Cannon Road ZB and Tonight 

 

Monday, May 7, 2021 

 

Hi Lorraine and Daphne, 
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Michael is apparently away. I just wanted to be allowed to speak this evening at ZBA. 

 

Is that possible? 

 

Barbara 

296 Cannon Road 

Wilton CT 06897 

 

 

 

Cell 203 820 3493 

Office 203 256 8700 ext 103 

 
 
 
 
 
From: Barbara Geddis  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 11:59 AM 
To: Michael.Wrinn@Wiltonct.org 
Subject: 250 Cannon Road ZB and Tonight 
 

Hi Michael. 

 

I would like to reserve the right to speak tonight. My husband Jonathan Wooten and I 

got the notice for the meeting tonight. 

 

The matter is the driveway for 250 Cannon Road. At P and Z, this took a very long time 

to create an approval. The second driveway for the fifth house was because only four 

homes can be served by a private curb cut in an as-of-right situation. There is no 

question that getting decent site lines with the slope there and speed of cars was a 

longstanding issue with P and Z and is a challenge for this development. 

 

 

Let me know if this is possible, 

 

Barbara 

 

 

296 Cannon Road 

Wilton, CT 06897 
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Barbara L. Geddis, FAIA 

Geddis Architects 

www.geddisarchitects.com 

71 Old Post Road 

Post Office Box 1020 

Southport, CT. 06890 

T 203 256 8700 ext 103 

barbarag@geddisarchitects.com 

 

Remote cell: 203-820-3493 

 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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